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November 5, 2018 

 

 

Notice to Producers 

 

2019 January Incentive Day Cancelled 
 

 

In order to better align production with current demand, SaskMilk is announcing 

the cancellation of the January 2019 Incentive Day. SaskMilk continues to monitor 

processing capacity and demand to ensure that the milk produced in Saskatchewan 

is keeping with responsible production volumes. With current projections and 

production trends, the January 2019 Incentive Day has been cancelled. 

 

There is no change to the November and December 2018 incentive days. 

 

If you have questions regarding this cancellation, please do not hesitate to contact 

Directors of the Board or Doug Miller at (306) 721-9485. 

 

If you have any questions regarding your quota management, please do not hesitate 

to contact Bev Solie at (306) 721-9488.   


